
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: We would like to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over 

the last several years, we've had the opportunity to visit the site, hear presentations on the Stibnite 

Gold Project, and sit down and visit with project staff. We have observed the dedication and growth 

of Midas Gold as they have pursued their mission. The available online viewing of the document was 

easy for us and a 60 day timeframe enough for us to make our decision in favor of continuing to 

move the Stibnite Gold Project forward using Alternative 2 instead Alternatives 1, 3 & 4. A little 

additional information we would like to share with you: Our family cabin was built on Warm Lake in 

1934 by Bette's grandfather, Gustav Muller. Bette has been enjoying the beautiful lake and 

mountains surrounding the cabin for 78 years. Through those many years, she was joined by many, 

many other family members and friends. We don't take the changes being made by Midas Gold to 

our most beautiful plac e in the world (we have visited many countries in this world) lightly. Based 

on our research of this project, we feel that MIdas Gold has our best interest, as well as, all those in 

Valley County whom their project affects. It will have a positive impact on the environment, It will 

employ many local residences at higher wages than they currently make, which in turn, will add 

significant revenue to the tax base. It will also have a positive impact on housing affordability in 

Valley County. 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to comment and ask that you permit the Stibnite Gold Project to 

continue to move this important project forward. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: Richard Q and Elizabeth Bruett 


